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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

27/03/2020  20:11:352020/0691/P OBJ Nick Plinston We do not accept the idea of this property being converted from a Public House to residential use. This 

appears to be yet another example of the removal of a pub (public space) for the benefit of a private 

development. The community loses a long term asset and gains nothing. This pub should be preserved as it 

is. We object to this application.
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